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10th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 11 Leavers Day – Wednesday 11th June 2025 

 

As we approach the final phase of the academic year for our Year 11 students, I am writing to inform you of the 

arrangements for their Leavers’ Assembly on Wednesday 11th June, as well as the expectations and schedule for the 

remainder of the examination period. 

 

Wednesday 11th June – Leavers’ Day 

Students will begin the day with their GCSE Maths Paper 3 examination. This will be followed by Geography and Science 

'Power Hours', where they will receive focused support in preparation for their upcoming papers. During Period 4, 

students will attend their Leavers’ Assembly, a special opportunity to reflect on their time at the academy and celebrate 

their achievements. This will be followed by lunch, where students will have time to sign shirts and say goodbye to staff 

and friends. Students will be permitted to leave the academy from 2:30pm. However, any student requiring the school 

bus home must remain onsite until the usual departure time of 3:10pm. Please note that once a student leaves the 

academy site, they will not be allowed to return that day. 

 

Exam Attendance and Expectations 

From Thursday 12th June onwards, students should attend school only for their scheduled exams, unless they choose 

to attend timetabled lessons, which will continue to be available for those who wish to make use of them. 

 

All students are expected to: 

- Arrive by 8:30am for morning exams 

- Arrive by 12:30pm for afternoon exams 

- Wear full school uniform at all times 

- Abide by the Academy’s expectations while onsite 

Only students who remain onsite until the end of the school day will be permitted to use the school bus service. 

 

Remaining Exam Schedule: 

- Thursday 12th June (AM): Geography Paper 3 

- Thursday 12th June (PM): Hospitality and Catering 

- Friday 13th June (AM): Chemistry Paper 2 

- Friday 13th June (PM): Statistics Paper 2 

- Monday 16th June (AM): Physics Paper 2 

- Monday 16th June (PM): Music 

- Tuesday 17th June (AM): Spanish Writing 

 

Cont… 

 



Cont… 

-2- 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating with students at their Prom on Thursday 3rd July. A reminder that 

tickets are available to purchase until Thursday 13th June. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support throughout your child’s time at the 

Academy. It has been a privilege to support them through their secondary education, and we look forward to welcoming 

them back for Results Day on Thursday 21st August. Further information regarding the arrangements for this day will 

be shared in due course. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

Kind regards. 

 

K. Ogden 

 

 

Miss K. Ogden 

Vice Principal 

 


